
Friend, Hudak & Harris, LLP 
Attorneys at Law 
Three Ravinia Drive I Suite 1700 
Atlanta, GA 30346 

770.399.9500 I FH2.com 
770.395.0000 Facsimile 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

FILED 3/23/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 03020-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

FriendHudakHarris 
CGerkin@fh2.com 

March 23, 2021 

Re: Interconnection Agreement by and between Spectrum Fiberlink Florida, LLC and 
Consolidated Communications of Florida Company; Docket No. 20200261 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Pursuant to the March 22, 2021 request from Dale Eastmond, attached for filing is a 
revised cover letter in connection with the above referenced matter. This letter is being filed to 
replace the current cover letter to reflect the name of Spectrum Fiberlink Florida, LLC as it 
certificated with the Commission. 

If you have any questions, I may be reached by telephone at 770-855-0466 or at 
cgerkin@fh2.com. 

CVG/jh 
Enc. 

Very truly yours, 

Isl Charles V. Gerkin, Jr. 

Charles V. Gerkin, Jr. 
Counsel to Spectrum Fiberlink Florida, LLC 

cc: Spectrum Fiberlink Florida, LLC (via Electronic Mail) 
Consolidated Communications of Florida Company (via Electronic Mail) 




